
 

 
 Students should have proper attire and follow 

the dress code. Please make sure hair is securely 
off the face in a bun. Hip hop is the only 
exception. See the website if you have any 
questions. 
 

 All students must wear street clothes over their 
dancewear outside the studio buildings.  
 

 Parents and students should be quiet when 
waiting in the studio lobbies during class times. 
 

 With respect to the other business at Benesh, tap 
shoes must not be worn in the hallway.  
 

 Struggling to create the perfect bun? Isabella 
Ingels will provide personal instruction during 
desk hours on Wednesday and Thursday.  
 

 
 

 

 

New Seats have been installed at the 
RRCA! 

Thank you to the RRDA volunteers who 
helped! We appreciate your support. 
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October News 

 
 
 
 
 
eptember News 
 

Please Join our efforts! 

Sugar Plum Tea volunteers are needed to 
decorate and assemble gift baskets. 
 
Holiday Parade volunteers are also needed to 
help with float construction. 
 
Contact Calley Duffey, Isabella Ingels, or Daniel 
Zook for information on how you can help! 

Education – Experience – Excitement - Excellence 

Outdoor photoshoot with RRDA Dancers. Kudos to John 
and Laura McCarthy and Isabella Ingels who spearheaded 
the project. Also look for a new promotional video on our 
Website and on Facebook! Thanks to all dancers who 
participated in the two day filming. 

Daniel Zook hits the streets with RRDA students 
during Monroe’s First Friday Event: Ghosts and 
Goblins. Thanks to the dancers who participated in 
this “thrilling” dance with nine groups of Monroe 
residents who also took a tour of the RRCA Theatre! 


